August 17, 1994

I would like to recommend Brian Huelat to you for your
consideration for employment. I have known Brian for four

years. Brian is punctual and rarely misses work.

In my experience of knowing Brian I have found him to
be an excellent electrian. He is very capable of working
on all types of electrical problems. He has built electrical
control panels for press machines as well as many other types
of machines.

I believe Brian would be an asset to you and is worthy

of your consideration.

Sincerely,

Byron T. Boehm



